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Events of Note in September

Gentry High School

GHS students participate in reading on Wednesdays at GHS as part of their new advisory time.

The long standing tradition of painting parking spaces was completed this month.

Our Football Pioneers are 4-0 on the season at this time.

Mums were successfully sold and delivered as a part of the Agri program.



Gentry Middle School

Students were celebrated on their P.A.T.H. to success at GMS.

Gentry Intermediate School

The Pioneer Cup-Once a month, students and staff will compete for the tiny but mighty,
Pioneer Cup. This month, the students were victorious at each grade level and were
the first-ever winners. Will they be victorious again next month? We will keep you
posted.



GIS students participated in the sunflower growing competition sponsored by Ms.
Wendy Jackson and the GHS Agriculture Program.

Gentry Primary School

Look at those sunflowers! Way to go Ezra, Hadley, Westyn, and Eastin! Mrs. Lundholm
& Mrs. Cordeiro brought sunflowers too. Thank you Mrs. Jackson and the AG team as
well as all those who donated the prizes.

Let's see how many sunflowers we can grow next summer!


